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Death Investigation 

At approximately 6:45 a.m. on March 12, 2024, officers from the University of South Florida Police 

Department were dispatched to the Interdisciplinary Sciences building on the Tampa campus. Upon 

arrival, they discovered a deceased male who appeared to have fallen from one of the upper floors of 

the building. Based on the initial investigation, foul play is not suspected, and there is no threat to the 

university community.  The individual has been identified as a student. 

There are several resources available for members of the USF community: 

  

For students 

o USF Counseling Center 
o Timely Care 24/7 mental health care 
o USF counseling 24-hour emotional crisis line: (813) 974-2831 and press option 3 

 

For employees 
o Employee Assistance Center  
o Crisis Center of Tampa Bay by calling 211 
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https://www.usf.edu/student-affairs/counseling-center/
https://www.usf.edu/student-affairs/counseling-center/what-we-do/timelycare.aspx
https://www.usf.edu/hr/benefits/eap.aspx

